

Virtual Community Weeting Invitation

NEW ELEMENTARY SCHOOL PROTOTYPE

Please join School Board Chair Teresa Jacobs, other School Board members and district staff for a virtual meeting to discuss our new elementary school design.

Elementary schools with this new layout will open beginning in 2024.







Meeting Information:

Thursday, June 30, 2022 6:00 pm to 7:00 pm

You may register or join the meeting at this link: https://tinyurl.com/NewPrototypeES



Questions about this community meeting? Please call Lauren Roth, Orange County Public Schools Facilities Communications, at (407) 317-3774.

OCPS EEO Non-Discrimination Statement

The School Board of Orange County, Florida, does not discriminate in admission or access to, or treatment or employment in its programs and activities, on the basis of race, color, religion, age, sex, national origin, marital status, disability, genetic information, sexual orientation, gender identity or expression, or any other reason prohibited by law. The following individuals at the Ronald Blocker Educational Leadership Center, 445 West Amelia Street, Orlando, Florida 32801, attend to compliance matters: Equal Employment Opportunity (EEO) Officer & Title IX Coordinator: Keshara Cowans; ADA Coordinator: Jay Cardinali; Section 504 Coordinator: Tajuana Lee-Wenze. (407.317.3200)